
NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2015 

 

PRESIDENT'S CORNER: 

Hello All - What a nice month September was, we had a outing at my house.  Only had 8 people show up but it 

was a good time.  We went out to a farm field for a hour and a half, before we had lunch, everyone brought a 

dish to pass and I brought the brats and condiments.  After lunch we did a planted hunt for 30 minutes of 

foreign coins, wheat pennies and silver dimes.  Hopefully everyone got out detecting this month as time is 

running out.  Let me tell you the water is getting  cold really fast.  Please fill out a scavenger list at this meeting. 

 If you are looking to get a new detector there are a lot of specials out there some expire Oct 15 and some Dec 

31.  If you have been watching over the fence this is the best deals of the year. 

Happy Hunting - Steve 

 

MID-STATE METAL DETECTING CLUB IS AN INFORMAL CLUB AND GUESTS ARE ALWAYS 

WELCOME TO THE MEETINGS.  MEETING LOCATION;  ARE HELD EVERY 3RD WEDNESDAY OF 

EVERY MONTH AT SHOOTER'S BAR & RESTAURANT, located at the intersection of Hwy 39 and 54 next 

to the Kwik-Trip gas station. 

 

Wednesday, September 16, 2015 was our last meeting.  Members attending 24 

 

Club reports were given; 

Membership drawing - winner Steve Livernash was not present, so next month it will be $20. 

 

Kent Kehus - Special finds  - 1 case of old coins found at Steve Livernash's old house 

Steve Miller - Special finds - found 7 rings in a very short time. 

Doug Miller - had brought a large display case filled with artifacts. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Rick Gremler found cut up pop cans that was thrown in the water.  If anyone would have stepped on them, they 

would have cut up their feet. 

 

We are looking for speakers, to talk during the fall and winter meetings. 

A special condolences to Matt Zoltz's and his family for the loss of his son. 

Special get well wishes to Barb King who was in the hospital. 

 

The Rebel Gold TV show is on at 9 p.m. on the Discovery channel Tuesday nights, it is a new show. 

Indian Relic show Oct 25th in Monticello, learn more from Doug Miller and Steve Miller. 

 

Doug Maeder made a motion to close the nominations, and Doug Miller seconded the motion.  New Club 

Officers: 

President - Steve Miller 

Vice-President - Kent Kehus 

Treasurer - Sharon O'Connor 

Secretary/Editor - Shelby Stanczyk 

 

Thank you's went out to Larry Stamp for being treasure for over 10 years. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  None 

 

Doug Miller made a motion to adjourn meeting and Steve Miller seconded it. 

 

FINDS OF THE MONTH: 

PENNY  1881  Steve Miller 



Nickel  1951  Steve Miller 

Dime  1954  Jack Eckberg 

Quarter 1957  Jack Eckberg 

Half Dollar  1990  Jerry Stanczyk 

Dollar  2001  Jim Wallner 

Foreign  1959  Steve Miller (Mexican) 

Misc.  1864  2 cent  Steve Miller 

 

BEST FINDS OF THE MONTH: 

Other Jewelry  necklace with stones  Steve Miller 

Gold ring  Ed Jr. Weinmann 

Other ring  mustache ring  Jim Wallner 

Most Unusual  New Orleans Super Bowl pin  Jack Eckberg 

Token  Ed Jr. Weinmann 

Non-Detectable  dinosaur  Jack Eckberg 

Indian Artifact  Doug Miller 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

President   Steve Miller  715-572-1845 

Vice-President  Kent Kehus  715-325-1727 

Treasurer  Sharon O'Connor  715-321-2416 

Secretary/Editor  Shelby Stanczyk  715-435-4168 

Webmaster  Rick Gremler  715-675-7909 
 


